December 2, 2020

To: Ashley Honeycutt

From: Sheriff Howell

Re: Commissioners Agenda Request

This letter is to request placement on the commissioners meeting agenda for December 7,
2020. The Item needed for approval is to designate a check received by Walmart in the amount
of $ 1,500.00 for the Christmas with Cops event scheduled for December 8, 2020. To the line
item 10. 4310.699.00. The check was written to the Ashe County Sheriff’s Office and is for the
sole purpose of sponsoring 10 children selected by the Ashe County Schools to shop for
Christmas Presents with our local law enforcement.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Best regards,

Sheriff B. Phil Howell
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